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Amended Children’s Reports for 3Q 2014 

 

On December 15, 2014 MundoFOX Network sent an Alert to affiliates regarding the required E/I 
“bug” as required by the FCC. MundoFOX has since corrected the problem and all other 
Children’s Programming carried with the exception of the below programs during this time did 
have the required E/I “bug” 

 

NOTIFICACION /ALERTA MFEA #12.05       
   

 

TO: GENERAL MANAGERS, GENERAL SALES MANAGERS, PROGRAMMING 
DIRECTORS, PROMOTION MANAGERS, and TRAFFIC DIRECTORS 

FR: MUNDOFOX BROADCAST DISTRIBUTION 

DT: December 11, 2014 

RE: E/I PROGRAMMING BUG FOR FCC REQUIREMENT 
           
MundoFOX Affiliates: 

Recently, we were informed that some of our Educational/Informational programming, as 
described below, did not include the E/I “bug” during the program during the broadcast. As you 
are aware, this is an FCC requirement for E/I programming. 

x Como Se Hacen Las Cosas (Making Stuff): 
From June 1, 2014 – November 30, 2014, this program did not include the E/I bug – 
which represented only 30 minutes of the E/I block from June 1st- July 27th. The 
remainder of the kids block during this time period included the bug. The error was 
corrected and the bug was included beginning December 7, 2014 (see below). 

x Wibbly Pig, Artzooka and Making Stuff: 
From August 3, 2014 – November 30, 2014, the E/I bug was missing from the entire kids 
block (Wibbly Pig, Artzooka, and Making Stuff). The error was corrected immediately 
upon discovery of the issue, and the bug was included beginning December 7, 2014. 
 

We apologize for the late notice.  Please be sure to discuss this important matter with your station 
personnel that handles the E/I quarterly reports. You will need to revise the 2nd and 3rd 
quarters for 2014 (CY) with the dates provided above. We will be sure to include this 
information for the 4th quarter when we send it out in January. 

Please be sure to reach out to your Broadcast Distribution Rep immediately if you receive any 
notice regarding these incidents. 

Thank you for your immediate attention.                  

 


